	Minute of Meeting of Colintraive and Glendaruel Development Trust Board Sunday 16th December 2012; 14.30; Glendaruel Hall

	Present:
	Charles Dixon-Spain (CDS); Sandra Wilson (SW); Jim McLuckie (JMcL); Jim Wilson (JW); Colin Boyd (CB); Sadie Dixon-Spain (SDS)   
	

	In attendance:
	Rhona Sutherland (RS); Sara McLean (SM)
	

	Apologies:
	Alex McNaughton (AMcN)  
	

	Previous minutes:
	Minute of the November 26th meeting was proposed by JMcL and seconded by CB. 


	

	Warmer Colglen:
	SMcL reported on progress with the village halls projects, a governance seminar and a CCF gathering she had attended, a Colintraive Hall community event and progress with case studies. The latest Warmer Colglen newsletter had been published the previous week.

SMcL left the meeting after her report.


	

	Accounts:


	Electronic payments were authorised by CDS and JMcL. 

Current balance was £11009.

The HIE funded financial advisor would meet with the board in January 2013; details of meeting to be arranged.
	RS

	Matters arising:
	LEADER Funding
This matter had now been resolved.

SDS left the meeting after this item.
	

	
	Colintraive Path/Shop/ Parking 
RS was awaiting a reply from the shop owner; she will contact him again.
RS reported that there would be no further action on the proposed path until the local walking group had met with the Technical Representative from Paths for All.
	RS

	
	Stronafian Forest  
CDS had discussed claw-back details with Bob Frost (the relevant e-mail correspondence having been circulated to the board), with an apparently satisfactory outcome. Details to be checked by solicitors. 
RS reported that LEADER application to fund a Forest Officer had been successful.
Discussion continued re future servicing of the forest development and is noted as a confidential addendum.
	

	
	Glendaruel Focus Group

CDS had contacted D.Walker to arrange the conclusion of the exercise and would report back in due course.
	CDS

	
	Kilmodan PS

RS had met with the HT.
	

	
	Wind Farms

No further progress
	

	
	Housing Needs Survey

Preliminary feedback indicated that although there had been a reasonable return rate, there was little evidence of housing need.
	

	
	Cowal Way

RS had prepared the intern application but had identified a problem with pay roll arrangements. These (and possible solutions), were discussed. RS to investigate the delivery of pay roll services by a variety  of sources .
	RS



	
	Recruitment

The recruitment of a director with financial expertise was progressing. A community member had been identified who was interested but unable to attend the regular meeting times. 
	

	
	Hydro

Digby Guy had contacted a hydro expert who was willing to investigate the hydro potential of Stronafian Forest.
	

	
	Correspondence

RS reported that an invitation had been received to attend the Rural Housing conference scheduled to take place on 22.02.13 in Dunkeld.  A place would be booked.
	RS

	AOB
	There was none.
The meeting ended at 16.30
	

	Future Meeting:


	 The next meeting was arranged for Monday 14th January 2013 in Colintraive Hall at 18.00. 
	

	ADOPTION:    
	Proposed:
 Jim McLuckie
                             
	

	
	Seconded:
Jim Wilson
	

	
	SIGNED:

Charles Dixon-Spain
 
	

	
	Chairman:
 Charles Dixon-Spain
 
	

	
	DATE:    17 January 2012   

	


